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Parliamentary Constituency Boundary Review

The Boundary Commission for England (BCE) has confirmed that it intends to publish its revised
proposals for new constituency boundaries on Tuesday 17 October. They will consult on these
proposals for eight weeks, until 11 December 2017. This will be the last consultation during this
review of constituencies, and the last chance to contribute your views to the Commission on the
best pattern of constituencies to recommend to Parliament before the review concludes next year.

All the information, along with details as to how people can contribute to the review on the new
boundaries will be available at www.bce2018.0rg.uk from 17 October 2017.




